
Uniting Bendigo Prayer Points February 2020 
 
February 9 
Across the country, Uniting agencies are providing support in many different ways to people who have 
been affected by the bushfires that have devastated so much of the land. Please pray for those 
providing this support and for those they are working with. The road to recovery will be long and 
difficult and all involved will struggle at times to cope with the challenges  they must face.  
 
February 16 
The extreme heat that we often experience at this time of year is especially difficult for those who are 
homeless  or having to live in temporary or cheap accommodation and have no way of escaping the heat. 
Please pray for people in this kind of situation and for the support workers who try to address their needs. 
 
February 23 
Because we rely heavily on volunteers to carry out the work of all aspects of Uniting Bendigo, we regularly 
have new volunteers starting and former ones leaving. Please give thanks for all who have committed 
time and energy to our work and pray that we will continue to be provided with the people resources we 
need for this ongoing ministry to the community.  
 
 

 


